Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 05, 2012 9:25 AM

To: ‘Jeff Yeazell'

Subject: RE: RO#295, 20405 Redwood Rd., Castro Valley
Jeff,

ACEH concurs with the new soil vapor sample locations. Please notify us at least 3 days in advance of any work at the site and submit the SWI by May 20, 2012 as previously requested in ACEH’s February 2, 2012 directive letter.
Also, please re-upload the work plan addendum with the required perjury letter.
Regards,
Barb Jakub

From: Jeff Yeazell [mailto:jyeazell@bskinc.com]
Sent: Friday, March 02, 2012 4:27 PM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: RO#295, 20405 Redwood Rd., Castro Valley

Hi Barbara,
Attached is our letter discussing the revised soil vapor sample locations. I will also upload it to the ACDEH ftp site.

Regards,

Jeffrey G. Yeazell, P.E., QSD
Project Engineer

BSK Associates
Engineers & Laboratories
3140 Gold Camp Dr., Suite 160
Rancho Cordova CA 95670

P: 916.853.9293 ext. 106

F: 916.853.9297
C:916.443.7276
jyeazell@bskinc.com
www.bskassociates.com




